
N SEG RGEIE Mark 0. Marini 
Director - Regulatory 

June 19, 2018 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess 
Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 

Re: 	Case 15-E-0285 — Rochester Gas and Electric Corporation 
Rate Adjustment Mechanism 

Dear Secretary Burgess: 

In compliance with the New York Public Service Commission's (the "Commission") Order 
Approving Electric & Gas Rate Plans in Accord with Joint Proposal, issued and effective June 15, 
2016 (the "Order"), Rochester Gas and Electric Corporation ("RG&E" or the "Company") is hereby 
filing revised Rate Adjustment Mechanism ("RAM") Statements to be effective September 1, 2018. 

RANI Statement No. 2 to PSC 18 Electricity 
RAM Statement No. 2 to PSC 19 Electricity 

The Company is filing revised RAM Statements to extend the effective date of the RAM Statement 
from July 1 to September 1 to accommodate changes to its billing system for collecting the RAM 
Surcharges. The additional time period will allow the Company to complete the changes to its 
system to collect the RANI Surcharge through the Transition Charge on a volumetric basis for non-
demand billed service classifications, and through the Transition Charge on a demand basis for 
demand-billed service classifications, and testing of those changes prior to implementation. 

The RAM surcharge rates included in the revised Statements reflect the collection of the $11.4 
million over a ten-month period, to keep future collection periods intact. 

1  The Company requests to cancel the pending RAM Statement No. 1. 
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Respectfully submitted, 
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Mark 0. Marini 

Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess 
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If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact Kelly Dietrick at 585.724.8135 or me 
at 585.771.4692. 
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